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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137

| Washington, D. C. 20555 j
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References: 1) Letter NA 93-0237, dated December 21, 1993, from|
j R. C. Hagan, WCNOC, to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
i Commission

2) Letter WM 94-0035, dated March 8, 1994, from
N. S. Carns WCNOC, to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory

,

Commission l
3) Letter dated June 23, 1994, from W. D. Reckley,

USNRC, to N. S. Carns
Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Annual Radiological Emergency

Preparedness Exercise Schedule

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that the Wolf Creek Generating Station Radiological
Emergency Preparedness Exercise for 1994 has been rescheduled to be conducted
February 21, 1995. This is a change from the exercise date originally
submitted in reference 1. The change in exercise schedule constitutes an
exemption from 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix E, Section IV.F.2. This exemption was
requested in reference 2 and granted in reference 3. I

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact me at
(316) 364-8831, extension 4001 or Mr. Richard D. Flannigan at extension 4500.

Very truly yours,

j g |', $$db'

Richard N. Joha es

RNJ/jra

cc: L. J. Callan (NRC)
M. A. Miller (NRC)

|
B. Murray (NRC)
G. A. Pick (NRC)
W. D. Reckley (NRC)
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